














Michael Collins Centenary Project, Béal na Bláth 
completed in August of 2022

This project was undertaken by
Cork County Council in consultation with the Michael Collins Béal na Bláth Committee 

to commemorate the centenary of Michael Collins’s death.
Supported by the Department of Tourism, Culture, Arts, Gaeltacht, Sport and Media, 

the Department of Defence and the Department of the Taoiseach.

Designed by 
Cork County Council, Capital Projects Implementation Unit Architect’s Team
& Scott Tallon Walker Architects


